
Zurawski, Inge <zurawski.inge@ccsd59.org>

The Forest View - May 2022
1 message

Forest View Elementary <wall.michael@ccsd59.org> Fri, May 6, 2022 at 2:22 PM
Reply-To: donotreply.ccsd59@ccsd59.org
To: Zurawski.Inge@ccsd59.org

A Word from Mr. Wall

Dear Forest View Families,

Happy May! I hope this message finds you and your family well. I’d like to
take a second to celebrate some awesome things happening at Forest View.
 
On May 4th, we had a bike to school day with some awesome turnout.
Thanks parents for the extra support you provided to help our students make
it safely. Our bike rack has never seen such use!

In April and early May we took our most recent iReady exams. While the
results are still coming in, it appears as if our students and staff continue to
be amazing, growing, on average, more than a year’s worth in reading and
math! What a testament to our school, our students, and your support at
home.
 
Bingo Night was a big hit. Thanks to the PTO for organizing and creating
such a fun evening. Around 160 people or so showed up to play and win big!
What an honor to be a part of such a dedicated school community.

Field Day
It’s back! Mr. David and many staff members are working hard to organize a
return to Field Day on May 23rd (May 24th rain day). For those who might
not know, Field Day is an event where students participate in many games
and activities they’ve learned throughout the year. It’s a fun way to celebrate
their learning, get outside for additional exercise, and have fun together as a
community.
 
Registration for the 2022-23 School Year
If are a returning student and you have not yet registered, please do so as
soon as possible. We will begin working on class placements for next year
soon. If you will be moving out of the Forest View area please contact the
office.
 
Last Day
Our last day of school this year will be May 25th. Like all Wednesdays, this
will be a 1 hour early release (school is out at 2:35).  
 
Little Owls’ Night
For families with incoming registered kindergarten students for the 2022-
2023 school year, we’re holding a Kindergarten Information Night on May
19th from 6–7pm. At the event, parents will be able to hear information about
how the school works, get their questions answered, and meet the
principals. Students will be able to get to see some of the kindergarten
classrooms, complete fun activities, and get to know a few teachers before
they even start. Everyone will then have a building tour. Please RSVP here if
you’re planning on coming and, if you haven’t already, complete your
registration prior to the event (contact our office at 847-593-4359 with
registration questions).
 
Thank you
Lastly, the staff would like to thank all the families that spoiled them with food
and gift cards.  It made their week!  
 
All the best,
Mr. Wall
Ms. Woemmel

Upcoming Events

Monday, May 9th
Board of Education Meeting - 6pm
 
Tuesday, May 17th
BPAC Parent Advisory Event
 
Thursday, May 19th

Little Owls' Night 6 - 7pm
PTO Meeting 7pm

Monday, May 23rd
Field Day
 
Wednesday, May 25th

Last Day of Student
Attendance
1 Hour Early Dismissal
Report Cards go home

 

Latest News

Families flock to Mount Prospect to Celebrate Spring
Juliette Low promotes family atmosphere on Future Tigers Night
Board Update 4/11/2022

PTO Update
For the latest PTO information, click here.
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